
 

 

HAMILTON SENIORNET 

We need to let you know what has been happening at the Celebration Age 

Centre over the last few weeks.  At the moment, the general public cannot 

access the building, due to water coming through the roof and other issues.  

The Council are planning to replace the roof and after that will be 

reconfiguring the inside of the building. All this work could take up to 2 years.  

In the meantime, we will not be able to have any classes or workshops in 

the building. All our equipment will have to be removed and we are working 

on that. If anyone knows of a room, we could use in the meantime please 

let us know.  We will be continuing with our online Zoom sessions and if you 

require any help, again contact us and we will get a Tutor to help you. We 

will still be there for you but with a few changes in 2022. Our tutors are taking 

a Christmas break and Hamilton SeniorNet will be starting again in February 

2022. We will contact you again early next year. 

Due to Covid the SeniorNet Committee have had to think about how we 

can operate next year in a manner that will allow both our members and 

tutors to be safe.  The committee have agreed that in order to do this, we 

will expect all members coming to a classroom to be fully vaccinated and 

to wear a mask. Hand sanitizer will be available for all to use and you will 

need to either scan or sign in when entering the classroom.  

Zoom sessions  

These will continue in 2022 and in order for more members to become 

comfortable with using zoom, we will be running ‘How to Use Zoom’ 1 on 1 

sessions.  If you need help setting up your device or computer, a tutor can 

help you. 

After attending this session, you will be able to participate in the various 

zoom sessions that will be advertised weekly.  

Thank you all for your support this year. 

 I wish you all a very happy Xmas and all the best for the New Year. 

 Pat Van der Mass   Chairperson  
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